
Billings, MT – The Yellowstone County Continuum of Care (CoC) is pleased to
introduce Abi Scherer as its interim CoC Coordinator. Abi has been with the
coalition for over a year and stepped up at the end of July to serve as the
interim CoC Coordinator.

In her role, Abi will focus on strengthening partnerships, securing funding, and
coordinating effective initiatives that align with the CoC’s mission. Her passion
for community service and commitment to ending homelessness will assist in
advancing the coalition's goals.

Abi holds a degree in Political Science from Ohio University focusing on
federal housing policy and its impacts on people facing housing instability.
Her experience with the CoC as an AmeriCorps VISTA will allow her to
transition the CoC into a coalition role in the community.

The Yellowstone County CoC is dedicated to coordinating resources, services,
and strategies to improve the lives of individuals and families facing
homelessness in the region. We are excited to welcome Abi to the team and
look forward to the positive impact her leadership will bring.

Abi is now the CoC contact, so for any CoC related questions, please contact
her at admin@yellowstonecoc.com or 406-794-3087.

For more information about the Yellowstone County CoC or Abi’s role, please
visit YellowstoneCoC.com or contact admin@yellowstonecoc.com.
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